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18th December 2017
Dear Parent/Carer
Class 4:3 – for information
I write to you concerning class 4:3. As you know we are saying goodbye to Mrs Egan on Wednesday. Class 4:3 will be taught by Mr Hussain for the rest of the academic year. 
I am sure you will join with me in wishing Mr Hussain a warm welcome to Wibsey Primary School.
Yours sincerely
 
Mr N. M. Cooper
Headteacher 


